
Membership 
 
The Lake Rescue Association continues to include most of the residents around the lake.  
In addition to the dues paid by over 140 families, we have collected $2875 in extra 
donations from many generous members.  
 
Many thanks to all who have sent in their dues and a special word of appreciation to the 
following families for their extra contributions both money and time:  Salerno, McCall, 
Ralph Jones, Gutner/Rubin, Sperzel, Cullen, Ferguson, Kosar, Washburn, Weilbrenner, 
LaBonne, Schwartz, Bell, Vanneman, Archibald, Krach, Grant, Geberth, Mahoney, 
Rauch, Ellis, Waldron, Loveless, Lubow, Bellemare, Hansen, Smith, Zanca, Ciufo, Bob 
Jones, Wolf, Butts, Davis, Batesole, Sauser, Golmont, Sieber, DiPace, Zilvitis, Latta, 
Andrews, Braz, Killian, Fisher, Durkin, Carpenter, Nitka, Rose, Eddy, Hart, Wingate, 
Brown, Kelly, Packer, Hearne, Spaulding, Kattalia and Geoghegan. 
 
 
Please remember that your dues and contributions are tax deductible.  Letters will be sent 
to those who contributed $250 to comply with IRS regulations.  Otherwise, your bank 
statements or duplicate checks can be used to verify the contribution. 
 
A new and updated Lake Rescue Directory which includes members from the entire lake 
district will be ready in August.  Please let us know if you have not received one. 
 
Please contact Judy Zilvitis if you have any questions at LRA-membership@tds.net.       . 
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